March 17, 2023

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Families,

I hope you all have a wonderful Spring Break
next week. When the students return, one of
our focuses will be preparing for the state
testing (SBAC) for grades 3rd - 6th. There is a
parent workshop via Zoom on 3/29. We also have many other fun
events coming up that families can participate in. The first one
being the Drive In Movie on 3/31. Please review the calendar
below. Enjoy next week!

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

MORNING TRAFFIC IN THE PARKING LOT

Please remember to keep things moving in the parking lot in the
morning. After your child is safely out of the car, please continue
forward. I've been getting reports of cars stopping and having
conversations while other cars are trying to drive around. We
would like morning drop off to be efficient and safe for
everyone. Thank you.

A ‘NOTE’' FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

Please help students to remember their instruments on their
music days and to practice on the days in between. Students are
more successful learners when they have their instruments and
when they practice regularly. We only have about 4-5 weeks left
until our final performances in late April/early May! Details about
performances will be sent out in early April. Don't miss it! The
Petaluma group "Play Marimba!" will be performing this
Saturday, March 18 from 1:30-2:00 at the Green Music Center as
part of their family day celebration. The event is free, but come a

little early to get a seat. There will be many festive activities.

A .

If you are interested in the after-school marimba classes with
Mrs. Kaufman, please email Kara Kaufman at
kkaufman@mwusd.org or Lisa Chapman at
Ichapman@mwusd.org. Space is limited! Please register ASAP!

PTO UPDATE-SAN MIGUEL AT A GIANTS GAME

Sunday, May 21st at 1:05pm, the San Francisco Giants will take
on the Miami Marlins. The PTO has reserved a section for
parents, students and teachers to sit together and watch the
game. Invite your friends and family and let's make this a
community event. Tickets are being sold for $38.00 each. A
portion of the tickets will go back to the school.

https://fevogm.com/s/other/SanMiguel2023?purl=5187ee7ecd
0f~Your San Miguel Site PTO

SAN MIGUEL WORK PARTY

On Sunday, April 2nd, from 9am - 12pm, we will be holding a
work party at San Miguel. We'll be moving and spreading
Redwood bark, as well as moving dirt into the new planters for

the Doug Day garden. Come join us! You can email me

if you'd like to attend. peagle@mwusd.org

UPCOMING DATES

3/29/23 - SBAC Parent Workshop - click for Flyer,
Spanish

3/31/23 - Drive in Movie Night Puss in Boots, 7:30,
gates 6:45

3/31/23 - Talent Show auditions 3:00

4/2/23 - San Miguel Work Party 9am-12pm

4/21/23 - Color Fun Run

4/27/23 - Talent Show rehearsal 6:30

4/28/23 - Talent Show Performance 6:30

5/5/23 - Walk a Thon

5/21/23 - Giants game

Pictures from Dress Alike Day
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https://gmc.sonoma.edu/somosamigos/
https://fevogm.com/s/other/SanMiguel2023?purl=5187ee7ecd0f
https://fevogm.com/s/other/SanMiguel2023?purl=5187ee7ecd0f
mailto:peagle@mwusd.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KeWEvFLdUeJ46zTKkmsUNZjruGeU2ief/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19QPkIlh-qIBUtMfNqFQcoS4W00nNZkll/view?usp=share_link




